
Submitter: Berthe  Palmrose 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Good day, I am a Benton County Oregon resident and I am opposed to SB210. Mail 

in voting has been proven over and over to increase voter participation and to be 

secure and accurate as well as accessible. Please vote no. I am a rural resident 

outside of Corvallis and am caregiver for my elderly father and it would 

inconvenience us greatly to have to get into town on voting day. I believe that any 

restrictions placed on the public for forms of voting are unhealthy for a functioning 

democracy. Thank you. -Berthe Palmrose 


